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Last 90 days

RECAP: Back in May’s Assembly, we reported that the website was successfully transferred to our new web 
hosting vendor Dreamhost with minimal interruption. Web stats from our new web hosting vendor started
coming in April of this year. Below, you’ll notice there was no activity prior to April. That is because April 
was when Dreamhost started tracking. 

The statistics (below) represent web site activity in the last 90 days on our new web hosting platform. 

The tools our visitors are using:Most popular pages:

(Main Meetings Page)

(Welcome Page)


